
 

Year 5 Trip – 3
rd

 May pm 
 
We have been informed that we must not 
expose any skin when we visit the 
mosque, therefore children must wear 
tights or long trousers and also girls must 
wear a head scarf. 
 
Please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s class teacher should you have any 
queries regarding this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Hayes & Mr Shennan 
 

30
th
 April 2018 


